
 

 

May 20, 2020 

 

Dear Colleagues: 

 

On Friday, May 15, 2020, Interim President Bruce E. Jarrell, MD, FACS, sent a letter to the 

University of Maryland, Baltimore (UMB) community laying out the UMB Recovery Framework. 

In his message, Dr. Jarrell clarified that for the vast majority of employees, episodic telework 

would continue through the summer. UMB's COVID-19 Telework Policy has been updated and 

can be found here. 

  

At the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic in March, UMB temporarily and dramatically altered the 

way it traditionally operates by transitioning the majority of the workforce to remote working 

status. Only a small percentage of employees continued working on campus, and based on 

that, the University System of Maryland (USM) issued temporary guidance recommending that 

all institutions provide additional pay or leave to certain non-exempt employees. That temporary 

guidance has been rescinded, and all institutions are directed to return to normal pay practices. 

Consistent with USM guidance, UMB will return to normal pay practices for its non-exempt 

employees effective May 30, 2020. 

  

Through the dedication, flexibility, and hard work of University employees both on and off 

campus, UMB has remained open while taking measures to protect employees and control the 

spread of this disease on campus. The number of persons on campus has been significantly 

reduced, and employees working on campus have been directed to comply with UMB, state of 

Maryland, and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention recommendations regarding social 

distancing, wearing face masks, cleaning, frequent hand hygiene, and not working while ill. 

UMB remains committed to protecting the health and safety of its students, faculty, staff, and 

visitors. 

  

We truly appreciate and value the work of every staff and faculty member at UMB. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Matt Lasecki, SPHR 

Associate Vice President and Chief Human Resources Officer 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SISkI5skKVJE97-g1SdyRBz0OsiUA1gsoFUQ3KRljPD4BLOurF7XLQdioRmhH1_ex3-K2Lhy8F0hnYvvq2X0oQd-XVxbcrEtDl9GWIzl7-xtDNMmRrf3ejRrskTMH3RKyid-EXokBo7zbUXmOaX-vSgbqW63e3sSQWJE7NAFD99GnR_vAhkUiqTCbkCtisipudq2yof0NIyf6XjDlfGxZSkBuKUK-WEhg2mKlKwh5Wq4BrTR-xgKhs12bJAtV5tUerwo5d_xedk=&c=lWlDFr9f0dzDbqf8UpDQTLRHQfCPEWP2VjJs3gCJ-NGqmWeRcO8D2w==&ch=-ou-i66dpzchw6nhS_CU28yZ33fKStS9ZQ5BuHj9sTzA5mnnn_eIaw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SISkI5skKVJE97-g1SdyRBz0OsiUA1gsoFUQ3KRljPD4BLOurF7XLbqx05X0XCqkZyPw0O2xu49ynAkvkiso5R9YAw5oZxeR-lwLWLvsWp4-YtBGY4jRedkadf7GxOl65lXn_wyyUf7IMUUWunEcBpWFP9UckhMQYz-0oAaILXtfTqk5gPugD3f8lChBVZkr-rdWd-E4aFrxpsBlNarD9_kRtMHTjdjxrMw3k7wSqU-u3kYAVp-32L803XnHkfo0&c=lWlDFr9f0dzDbqf8UpDQTLRHQfCPEWP2VjJs3gCJ-NGqmWeRcO8D2w==&ch=-ou-i66dpzchw6nhS_CU28yZ33fKStS9ZQ5BuHj9sTzA5mnnn_eIaw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SISkI5skKVJE97-g1SdyRBz0OsiUA1gsoFUQ3KRljPD4BLOurF7XLQdioRmhH1_eIzeDHp2XSq7TDf7UtX_n-sK-VnrAIfwNlwZgr6J4esKl3xC507GYK-pfXCRIKra5KaxAa3eILw_J3-LERCAXhLVlraxdEfCpKJQX3EdA076OXUJbaiaGNf_ELMtwlGE_fOaDZjEKlpfEFPWeGI_4sQ==&c=lWlDFr9f0dzDbqf8UpDQTLRHQfCPEWP2VjJs3gCJ-NGqmWeRcO8D2w==&ch=-ou-i66dpzchw6nhS_CU28yZ33fKStS9ZQ5BuHj9sTzA5mnnn_eIaw==

